Dan Arsenault
61 A/B Oak Ridge Road
Boxford, MA 01921

Ross Povamire
Planning Board

I have met with the fire chief and the proposed driveway will meet with Chief
Gieger’s recommendations.

1. The driveway will be a minimum of 12" wide for the final hot top, as noted
on the plan.

2. The existing house driveway will be used as turnaround, approved by the
Fire Department Lieutenant. (2 emails attached)

3. Driveway will be marked by granite post, noted on plan, with 61B (photo
61A) ~

4. The house will be sprinkled.

Thank you,

Daniel Arsenault




roivy: Brian Geiger bgeiger @town.boxiord. ma.us
RE: Arsenault driveway

Today at 2:35 PM

T3 Arsenault Daniel kingdani234@hotmail.com

Dan

| sent Ross an email and CC you on it.

| also wanted to mention that my Lieutenant went to your house to back the truck
into the driveway. The firefighter stated that the driveway was fine but | want to
talk with my Lieutenant to get his thoughts.

Chief Brian Geiger
Boxford Fire Department
Fire Prevention
978-887-5725

From: Dan Arsenault [mailto:kingdani234@hotmail.com]
Sent: Wednesday, October 14, 2015 10:57 AM

To: Brian Geiger

Subject: Arsenault driveway

Hi Brian,

Any update on the driveway letter to the planning board and testing the
turnaround with the truck?

Thanks, Dan Arsenault

Sent from my iPad



Brian Geiger bgeiger @town. boxford.ma.us
iz Driveway

Today at 3:11 PM

3 Arsenauit Daniel kingdan1234@hotmail.com

Dan

Just talked with my Lieutenant and he stated that existing driveway is all set.

Chief Brian Geiger
Boxford Fire Department
Fire Prevention
978-887-5725






